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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca WEM= &

Sent: June-04-19 9:08 AM

To: Bellisario, Adelina

Subject: FW: Letter from Natural Resource Solutions Inc. - 11063 and 11191 Hwy 27, Proposed

Copper Creek Development

From: Kathryn Angus [ ENEEEEE

Sent: Monday, June 03, 2019 11:25 PM

To: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Ferri, Mario <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Rosati, Gino
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Jackson, Linda <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; lafrate, Marilyn
<Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Carella, Tony
<Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Racco, Sandra <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; DeFrancesca, Rosanna
<Rosanna.DefFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca; DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Policyplanning
<Policyplanning@vaughan.ca>; Jeffers, Judy <Judy.leffers@vaughan.ca>; Bayley, Rob <Rob.Bayley@vaughan.ca>
Subject: Letter from Natural Resource Solutions Inc. - 11063 and 11191 Hwy 27, Proposed Copper Creek Development

It has come to the attention of the Kleinburg & Area Ratepayers' Association that a letter dated May 20th 2019

has been sent by Natural Resource Solutions Inc. regarding 11063 and 11191 Hwy 27, the proposed Copper

Creek developments. As we have just been made aware of this we have not had time to comment however we
~ would like to go on record as requesting that we be provided with the answers bring given to the

questions posed and the points raised within. We would appreciate having a response prior to the Council

meeting of June 12, 2019.

Sincerely
Kathryn Angus

President, Kleinburg & Area Ratepayers' Association





